> 

> following our meeting in Trento last year in February, I'm pleased to 

> announce that our Faculty will start a Master  in International  

> Management taught entirely in English. I attach her e a letter of 

> information. As agreed, if you have a couple of well qualified students 

> interested in the program, we could help with a scholarship covering 

> fees (10.000 Euro) plus part of living expenses (up to 5000 Euro).

> 

> I will rely heavily on your recommendation to admit the students in the 

> program. If any are interested please have them to contact Dr. Roberto 

> Napoli ( roberto.napoli@unitn.it ) who is in charge of the admission 

> process.

> 

> Please note that in Italy scholarships for the first year are 

> income-based so the students should provide information about their 

> family income (with documented evidence in a second moment) to know if 

> they are qualified for scholarship.

> 

> Deadline for admission is 11th of April, with answer within the 20th.

> 

> With best regards

> 

> Emanuele

> 

> 

